
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Joe Blake <jblake@ghs.org>
CC: 'kmckinney@hsblawfirm.com' <kmckinney@hsblawfirm.com>

Date: 9/29/2016 3:28:26 PM
Subject: RE: GHS oops

Joe,
 
Having been a lawyer for 15 years, these things happen. I missed it myself as one of the papers is the Greenville 
News. Go ahead and send – I have one complication which is getting it signed. I am going to run it by myself but it 
may be the morning before I can scan it back.  If that won’t work let me know and I will see what I can do.
 
Richele
 
From: Joe Blake [mailto:jblake@ghs.org] 

Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2016 3:17 PM

To: Taylor, Richele

Cc: 'kmckinney@hsblawfirm.com'

Subject: GHS oops
 
Richele
 
With great embarrassment, we just noticed that the certificate re the Laurens bonds referenced publication in the 
Greenville News, though for Laurens the publication was in  The Clinton Chronicle.  The exhibits and attached proof of 
publication were correct and referenced the Clinton newspaper.  Evidently, in preparing the Laurens certification, we 
used the Greenville form and missed the different paper of publication.    By copy of this email, I am asking Kathy 
McKinney, the bond lawyer at Haynsworth, to send the correct version of that one certificate to you.   Is that OK?
 
 
Joe Blake, Vice  President, Legal Affairs and General Counsel, l Greenville Health System l 300 East McBee Avenue, 
Suite 500, Greenville, S.C. 29601 l (864) 797-7815 l jblake@ghs.org
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